
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Standard Collection Notice: Publicity and the use of student images 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of the Marist Cricket Carnival activities there may, on occasion, arise the 
situation whereby Assumption College, the official carnival photographer or local media 
will need to take photographs and/or video footage of your child for publication in 
newspapers, television news or school documents, the Assumption College website or 
the official photographer’s website.  
 

The Carnival photographer will endeavour to take action shots of each player (try but no 
guarantee!) during the carnival that families and the players can access the photos from 
the carnival website.  
  
 
Please note:  Privacy laws in most states require for each player, a parent/guardian to 
sign a form that gives the photographer permission to take the action photographs. 
 
Please complete the information below and return it to your team manager  

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Marist Cricket Carnival 

Hosted by: Assumption College Kilmore, VICTORIA 

MARIST CRICKET CARNIVAL 2025: PLAYER COLLECTION OF 
IMAGE PERMISSION 

 
I _______________________________________   Parent / Carer of  
 
________________________________________ do hereby give / do not give  
 
(Please circle) permission for the use of my daughter’s photo image in Marist Cricket  
 
Carnival activities via newsletters, social media and other publications. 
 
Signed:   ________________________________ Date:  ____________ 


